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December 13, 2012 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2012-0146  
London Hydro Inc. – 2013 Cost of Service Application 

Energy Probe – Applicant`s Evidence 
 
Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) filed its Notice of Intervention in the EB-
2012-0146 proceeding for the Board’s consideration on November 14, 2012. In both the cover 
letter (in bold print) and the Notice of Intervention, Energy Probe requested a hard copy of the 
Applicant’s evidence and material, in addition to electronic copies, be sent to our counsel, Mr. 
Peter Faye. A month has passed; London Hydro has not complied. 
 
Energy Probe notes that Board staff filed 38 pages of interrogatories on December 10, 2012. 
Unless the requested evidence and supporting material in hard copy is forwarded by London 
Hydro promptly, Energy Probe will need to request a delay in filing its interrogatories. 
 
Should you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc: Mike Chase, London Hydro (By email) 
 James Sidlofsky, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP (By email) 

Roger Higgin, Consultant to Energy Probe (By email) 
 Peter Faye, Counsel to Energy Probe (By email) 
 Interested Parties (By email) 


